
  
  
  
  

  Suspend Trading on UNIC Shares 

  August 23, 2016  

 

The ASE announces that UNIVERSAL CHEMICAL INDUSTRIES (UNIC) Company will be
suspended from trading starting Tuesday, August 23rd 2016, due to the Company's General
Assembly decision of liquidating the company voluntarily. The Company’s shares will remain
suspended until a further notification is announced.
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